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Appreciation Letter 

 
Dr.Khunaw Abdulla Rahman, 
Environmental Science Dept., 
Department of Soil and Water,   College of Agriculture, Salahaddin University, Erbil 
City, Iraq . 
 
 
  To Whom It May Concern,  
The Scientific and Technical Committee of the Libyan Journal of 
Ecological and Environmental Science & Technology would like to 
express our deep appreciation to you in relation to the outstanding 
service in the reviewer’s committee of LJEEST (Libyan Journal of 
Ecological and Environmental Science & Technology) as you have 
worked as one of the active reviewers during the year 2019-2024 
 

Your assistance has been invaluable to us as well as the authors in 
achieving high quality paper. We sincerely appreciate your role in the 
success and wish that you would keep up the good work in future too. 
 
Sincerely Yours,  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Conference Secretariat 
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